CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

October 19, 2005


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on October 19, 2005, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Larry Miller, Betty Abraham-Kirchner, Paula Brewer, Kim Case, Tim Isaacs, Suzanne Nichols, Vera Priddy, Dan Robbins, Jackie Waldeck, and Alice Zoeller.

05.030
Alice Zoeller moved and Jackie Waldeck seconded to approve the minutes of the regular meeting on September 21, 2005.  Motion carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz distributed “Your Duty Under the Law” -- The Kentucky Open Records and Open Meetings Acts, and Managing Government Records to the Council.  (House Bill 77)


Ron Ortiz opened the discussion on Smaller Learning Communities.

With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:32 p.m.

Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that Greg McMurtry will be hired as a full-time custodian to replace Denise Winchester, and Cathy Faulkner will be hired as office clerk to replace Karen Quesenberry.  Mark Martin will be hired as softball coach.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for November 16                 at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.
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